
 
 

THE CITY OF CAPITOLA NEEDS YOUR INPUT 
 
 

The City of Capitola is a very walkable/bike rideable community.  We are collecting 
information on how people utilize our sidewalks and paths to travel through town.  This 
process is part of the Americans with Disabilities Act (ADA) Self-Evaluation and ADA 
Transition Plan update for City facilities. 
 
 
The City of Capitola will be hosting a public outreach meeting on Wednesday, April 5, 2017 at 
11:00am and 6:30pm to obtain information as to how our community prioritizes disabled 
access upgrades throughout the City.  We want to better understand how you use the 
facilities we intend to improve.  We welcome comments as well as answers to the questions 
provided in our “Community Outreach Questionnaire”, found at 
http://www.cityofcapitola.org/sites/default/files/fileattachments/building/page/9251/capitola
_public_outreach_questionnaire_-_final_3-17-2017.pdf.  Any information provided to us will 
help strengthen the final recommendations for policies and procedures that will result from 
your efforts.   
 
 
In addition to the public meeting, the questionnaire can be found at Capitola City Hall front 
counter, Jade Street Community Center, the City of Capitola Library, or on the City website at 
www.cityofcapitola.org.  All questionnaires must be submitted to the City by June 7, 2017.  
Please contact Brian Van Son, CBO, Accessible Coordinator, at bvanson@ci.capitola.ca.us, or 
831-475-7300 with any questions. 
 
 
The City of Capitola would like to thank you for your participation in making our city happier, 
healthier, and safer for all who live and visit here. 
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